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Hi Irlene,

Please see attached.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Lucas M. Hale CPA CITP
Assistant District Manager
Widefield Water and Sanitation District
8495 Fontaine Blvd.
Colorado Springs, CO 80925
Direct:  719.955.7121
Email: lucas@wwsdonline.com
 
 
 

From: Irlene Pagan [mailto:ipagan@wycofs.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 12:37 PM
To: Lucas Hale <lucas@wwsdonline.com>; Debbie Meiers <debbie@wwsdonline.com>
Cc: John Paxton <john@wwsdonline.com>
Subject: RE: DN03487A - T-Mobile L600 Upgrade - Consent Letter
 
Hi Lucas,
 
Hope you had a great weekend!!!  Just wanted to follow up and let you know that we have
performed our Mount Analysis’ and all passed so now I can say with 100% certainty, that no new
holes or anchors will need to be done on your tank.  With that being said, will you now be able to
sign off on the attached Consent Letter?  Please let me know if you have any questions or need
anything else.
 
Thanks,
 
Irlene
 

From: Lucas Hale <lucas@wwsdonline.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 2:45 PM
To: Irlene Pagan <ipagan@wycofs.com>; Debbie Meiers <debbie@wwsdonline.com>

mailto:lucas@wwsdonline.com
mailto:ipagan@wycofs.com
mailto:debbie@wwsdonline.com
mailto:john@wwsdonline.com
mailto:lucas@wwsdonline.com
mailto:lucas@wwsdonline.com
mailto:ipagan@wycofs.com
mailto:debbie@wwsdonline.com

L AND SERVICE S









